
memo 
 

Attached is the proposed Notice of Public Budget Hearing that will be placed in a local 
newspaper of general circulation, after the Tentative Budget has been approved by the Board of 
Education, posted on our website, and made available in our office for public inspection, as 
required by law.  With Board approva,l we will place this notice in the newspaper by the end of 
July, and be sure to have the Tentative Budget available for public inspection in late July, August 
and September.  As always, if you have any questions, please let me know.  Thank you.  
 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Board approve the attached Notice of 
Public Hearing for the FY 2025-26 Tentative Budget, as required by law, and direct the Business 
Office to publish said hearing in a local newspaper of general circulation at least 30 days prior 
to the public hearing.  With proper notice we will then hold the public budget hearing on 
September 22, 2025, and after the final budget presentation has been made, and in consideration 
of any comments made by the public about this budget at the hearing, we will then ask the Board 
to approve the Final FY 2025-2026 Budget, as presented.  We will then file said approved budget 
with the proper Local and State agencies within 30 days, as required by law.  
 

To: The Board of Education and Dr. Patrick Broncato, Superintendent 
From: Curt Saindon, Assistant Superintendent for Business Services/CSBO 
Date:  July 18, 2025 
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for the FY 2025-26 Budget 

  


